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No: 189/CH-LS-QHLS

The consular Department of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the socialist Republic of
Vietnam presents its compliments to Diplomatic Missionsl Consular posts and Representations
of International organisations in Hanoi and, following its Note no. '1g7|CH-LS-QHLS dated 05
Marc;h 2020, has the honor to inform the latter that:

To strengthen measures and prevent the spread of Covid-19, the Government of
Vietrram has decided : All travelers are requested to make health declaration at immiqration
upon arrivalto Vietnam, stads from 06:00 on 07 March2O2O

The medical declaration form can be declared online through the cellphone application,
then scan the QR Code when arrive to the airport. For more information, please visit :

https

The Consular Department of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Socialist Republic of
Vietnam avails itself of this opportunity to renew to Diplomatic Missions, Consular posts and
Representations of International Orqanisations in Hanoi the assurance of its highest
consideration.

Hanoi, 06 March 2020
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